
 

 

 

Our Ref: 166 14 

21st November 2014  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your son’s class currently has two Sports Development students from Liverpool John Moore’s University 
attached to it for P.E. lessons each Friday as part of a 4 week placement. These students have been 
observing teaching styles and practices within P.E. and as part of their assessment for their placement they 
must lead a 20 minute session and record it by video as evidence.  
 
I would like to ask you for permission for your son to be part of the group that is filmed to allow the two 
students to analyse their own performances and be assessed by their tutors back at university. This film 
will not be used for any other purpose than assessment for the two students involved. The sessions being 
filmed will also be overseen by St Margaret’s staff and the students involved have DBS (new CRB) 
clearance.  
 
If you are happy for your son to be involved in this session please sign and return the consent slip below by 
Wednesday 26th November 2014 to Mrs Dunne.  
 
If you have require any further information or would like to discuss this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at school or on the email address below.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs N. Dunne  
Head of Physical Education  
Ndunne@stmargaretsacademy.com 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

REPLY SLIP - LJMU Video Assessment 
 

Name: _____________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

I give / do not give permission for my son to be filmed at part of LJMU assessment process.  
(Please delete as appropriate)  

 
 
Signed: _____________________________ (Parent/Carer)               Date: ___________________ 
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